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Circular No. OMEDB/SKL/18/09 25" April 2018

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Re : Arrangements at Sri KL for 14" General Election

DISRUPTION TO SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 8™ & WEDNESDAY 9™ MAY

As you are aware, the date for Malaysia’s 14™ General Election has been fixed for
WEDNESDAY 9™ MAY 2018. As such, a public holiday has been declared and all
schools, including Sri KL, will be closed for the day.

Furthermore, Sri KL School has been selected as a polling centre for the General Election.
As such, we are required to hand over the entire school campus, empty of staff and students,
to officials from the Election Commission some time in the afternoon on TUESDAY 8™
MAY.

Therefore, please be informed that the school day for both Sri KL Primary and
Secondary School will finish at 1.00PM on Tuesday 8™ and all students are required to
leave the school campus latest by 2.30PM. Please make transport arrangements
accordingly.

This being so, students are only required to bring books for the Tuesday morning timetable.

FURTHER DISRUPTION TO SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 10™MAY

It has been separately announced by both coalitions contesting the election that victory may
be celebrated by the declaration of a public holiday on Thursday 10" May and possibly also
Friday 11™ May. However, the holiday is yet to be confirmed.

Therefore, parents should plan to send students to school on Thursday and Friday
unless otherwise notified by the School beforehand. The School will advise parents and
guardians by email as soon as we have official confirmation of any holidays on Thursday
and Friday. Please remain alert until the late hours of Wednesday 9™ for updates via
email.

EFFECT OF GE14 ON IGCSE EXAMINATIONS TIMETABLE

Kindly note that the IGCSE exams scheduled for 8", 9" & 10™ May 2018 shall continue as
planned even if a public holiday has been declared for any of those days. Therefore, students
sitting for these exams are advised to prepare accordingly and come to school in good time
to sit the papers.
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Kindly also note that students sitting for MANDARIN First Language PAPER 1
(0509/13) on Wednesday 9™ May will be sitting for the paper off campus at the
HOLIDAY VILLA HOTEL, SUBANG JAYA. All affected students are required to
obtain further details from Head of IGCSE Examinations, Mdm Kamala Devi.

Should you have any queries regarding these arrangements kindly contact either the Principal of
Primary or Secondary School.

Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Yours fait‘ ly,
Othman Merican, CEO

For the Board of Management Sri KL




